
The start of Term 3 has been a very busy
one, with lots of learning and extra
curricula events taking place. 
When you glance over at the upcoming
events you will see there are many more
fun events planned for the remainder of
the term.  Please take to the time to
ensure they are all placed into your diary.  

Amongst all of these events, we have
continued to explore and learn a great deal
in the classroom. 

Following on from our inquiry about
animal habitats that culminated in our
Assembly we are now exploring the little
things that can be found in our gardens
and bushlands. We are exploring living
and non living things and taking a very
close look at caterpillars and butterflies. 

CLASSROOM LEARNING 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Book Week Fair, This week in
the Library
Book Week Parade,
Wednesday 24th August @
9:00am in the Hall 
Father's Day Breakfast, Friday
2nd September @ 8:00am
Father's Day Liturgy (Yr1/2),
Friday 2nd September @
9:00am 
Classroom Open Night,
Tuesday 6th September @
5:30pm
Swimming Week, 19th - 23rd
September (Pre-Primary Only) 
Students Last Day of School,
Friday 23rd September 
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In our other learning areas, we are continuing
to develop our skills and knowledge whilst
working together and playing.  During
English, we are using our shared books to
explore stories about small creatures in our
gardens and are creating our own stories.  In
our Maths lessons, we are learning about all
the different types of measurement and how
we can order objects by length, mass and area.
In Religion, we are completing our unit about
Confirmation and are about to learn about
the very first sacrament we make, Baptism
and how our names help make us the special
person we are.  
 



In the final week of term, the Primary
Students will be attending their first in-school
swimming lessons with the Year 1-6 students.  
Full details will be sent home closer to the
date. 
Please note that Kindy students will attend
school as normal for this week. 

There are some very excited children who have visited
the library and filled out their wish lists from the
many wonderful books on offer at this year's Book
Fair.  You will find the wish list in their
Communication Book. If you are unable to make it in
personally please order online by following the details
on the back of your child's wish list and we'll fill their
order. Otherwise, we can't wait to see you in the
Library, it's a great opportunity to get some early
Christmas gifts ticked off the list.  

FATHER'S DAY BREAKFAST 

BOOK WEEK FAIR 

Special Events 

SWIMMING WEEK

Prior to school on Friday 2nd September, we
will be hosting a breakfast for all the fathers
and father figures within the school
community. Please come along and share a
cooked breakfast with your children in our
hall from 8:00am.  Kindy parents please join
us you are very much part of the school even
though this is not a kindy day we'd love to
have you there. 

BOOK WEEK PARADE  
It's nearly here, the much anticipated Book Week
Parade.  It will take place in the school hall at 9:00am
this Wednesday. You are very welcome to come along
and enjoy the morning and marvel at the children's
costumes. If your child's costume is uncomfortable
please ensure you have a spare change of everyday
clothes in their bag for them to change into after the
morning's activities. 


